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From: Molly Brown 

Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 6:38:46 PM 

To: City Council 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Homeless issues  

Sensitivity: Normal 

Archived: Friday, October 9, 2020 3:16:29 PM 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
I wanted to let you know that I oppose the low barrier shelter being placed at the former Arden nursing 
facility. There is another homeless person living at Shorewood High School. On the school grounds! This 
is the second person that has camped here and this is exactly what you are stating won’t happen but I 
keep having to call and report it to the police. So for the record this is happening and it is at a school. 
Molly Brown- Shoreline resident and voter 
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